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WE WORSHIP OUR GOD  

Opening Praise       “Lord, I Lift Your Name on High”  

 Welcome and Announcements 

Prelude              

Prayer Concerns/Prayer   

Giving of Our Tithes and Offerings              

*Doxology   

Choir             “Shadow of the Cross” 

Praise and Worship     “Lord, I Need You”                             

Scripture   Ephesians 2:1-19  

Sermon    Pastor Toby Wagoner 

“God’s Handiwork”   

Worship                 “Let Us Break Bread Together”  

 Holy Communion ~ The Bread, The Cup                       
 

*Benediction   “Blest Be the Tie that Binds”                   

 The final hymn is an invitation to those who wish to follow Christ as 

Savior and Lord, to renew their faith, or to unite with the membership 

of this church.  

This Week at FBC 
Sunday             9:30 Sunday School 

10:45 Morning worship 

Live and broadcast on Facebook 

Noon Trustee Meeting; Deacons Meeting 

  6:00 God’s Cadets and Jr/Sr High Youth 

Monday Noon Red Cross Blood Drive 

Tuesday 6:30 Men’s Fellowship 

Wednesday 6:30 Bible Study 

  6:00 Jr/Sr High Youth Group 

  7:30 Choir Practice  

Thursday 1:00 Game Day 

  6:30 Deaconess Meeting  

Saturday       11:30 CommUnity Kitchen – Susan West Crew 

    

       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
   

 

  

 

Welcome to our worship service! We will 

be observing Communion today. Be in 

prayer as we remember our Lord Jesus. 

The Deacons will be taking an offering at 

each exit at the end of the service to help 

with needs in our church and community. 

The Deacons will be meeting after this 

morning’s service.  

The Deaconess Meeting is this Thursday. 

Baby bottles should be returned on 

February 13. The money collected will go 

to the Women’s Care Center in 

Parkersburg.    

Our Bible Study on Mark continues this 

Wednesday.  Everyone is invited to 

come! 

Game Day will be meeting for a great 

time of fun this Thursday from 1:00 to 

3:00. 

The American Red Cross Blood Drive 

will be in the Fellowship Hall tomorrow 

from noon to 6. It’s not too late to sign 

up! If you are able to help with 

registration for the Blood Drive, please 

contact Susan West. 

NOTE: The monthly Trustee meeting has 

been changed to today immediately after 

church. Please plan to attend.  

During this week’s Men’s Fellowship, we 

will begin a study by Tony Evans, Kingdom 

Man. The study challenges and equips 

men to fully understand their position 

under God as well as their position over 

what God has given them. All men of our 

church are encouraged to attend. Desserts 

and pizza will be served. 
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Upcoming Events 
Feb 6- Trustee Meeting; Feb 7-Blood Drive; Feb 8-

Men’s Fellowship; Feb 10- Game Day; Deaconess 

Meeting; Feb 13-Youth Super Bowl Party; 18 & Up 

Souper Bowl Party; Feb 14- BOCE; Feb 17-CIRCLE; Feb 

21- Deacons Meeting; Feb 22-Financial Committee; Feb 

23-Anchor Articles Due; Feb 26- AB Men’s Prayer 

Breakfast; Sr Hi Convention 

 
Thanks to everyone who helped with the Blessing Box 

outreach. The next CIRCLE meeting will be hosted by Abbi 

Woods on February 17 (tentatively) at 7:00. All women are 

invited to come. 

 
All men are invited to our meeting this Tuesday, February 8 

at 6:30. We hope all our men will come.  We will also be 

hosting the AB Men’s Prayer Breakfast for the Good Hope 

Association on February 26. 

   **************************************** 
Nursery Worker today -  Grace Shirley   

Children’s Church today – Ashlee Wyant   

Nursery Next Week – Andrea Crow   

Children’s Church Next Week – Jennifer Wagoner 

**************************************** 

**************************************** 
Giving can be done in many ways. 

 

 Mail to FBC, 215 Ann Street, Ravenswood, WV 

26164 

 Drop it off at the church 

 Use Tithe.ly on line for a quick, easy way to give. 

Go to our website and click on Online Giving at 

www.fbcravenswood.org   
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We still have some spots open on the 

altar Flower Calendar for March, June 

and September. Please sign up at the 

side office door.  

 

18 & Up Young Adults Group  
We want to invite all young adults to join us 

on Sunday mornings at 9:30 and night at 

6:00 as we share and grow together. Come 

and try it out! We have begun a new study 

on the Book of Revelation.  

 

Challenge! Rams VS Bengals Food Drive!  

See the insert.  

Youth News 
We had a great time at the Hot Chocolate 

Competition. Congratulations Brody Noble 

on winning! Also to Libby Hall on getting 

second place. We had about 35 turn out for 

the fun event.  

  

The Youth group will be meeting tonight 

and Wednesday night at 6:00.   

 

Next Sunday, the Youth will have a great 

time at our own Valentine/Super Bowl 

tailgate party. That event is outside 

(weather permitting) so dress warm. It starts 

at 5:30 and ends at 6:30. 
 

God’s Cadets will be meeting tonight at 

6:00. All kids are invited to come! 
 

Volunteers are needed for Children’s 

Church and Nursery. This is a very needed 

ministry. If you are willing to volunteer, 

please contact Ashlee Wyant or the office. 

Lessons and craft ideas are provided. 

Consider giving service to the Lord through 

our children today. Thank you. 

~~~~~~~~ 
      

 

WELCOME to our service of worship on this Lord’s Day!  If 

you are looking for a church home, we would have you 

consider First Baptist.   

 

  FAITH is always personal, yet not private, and is expressed 

freely and openly within the community of faith.   

 

 
February Memory Verse:  
“Let no debt remain outstanding, except the continuing debt 
to love one another, for whoever loves others has fulfilled the 
law.”                   Romans 13:8  

***** 
The beautiful flowers at the altar today are given by Sandy 
Confer in honor of Connie Staats birthday. 

***** 
 

Our Attendance 
 

Join us for worship on Sunday on Facebook. If you do not have 

Facebook, all sermons and Bible studies will be posted on our 

web page (www.fbcravenswood.org). Please join us as we 

worship the Lord together.  
  

Masks are not required during morning worship service. If you are 

more comfortable wearing one though, please feel free to do so. 

 
     

     

 
 

 

First Baptist Church  
215 Ann Street, Ravenswood, WV  26164 

Pastor Toby Wagoner 
(304)377-6796 

Music Director      Youth Director 
Abbi Woods      Ann Johnson 

www.fbcravenswood.org 
 

 

http://www.fbcravenswood.org/

